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As a long time Oregon tax paying resident, I ask of you to please rule in opposition of 

this bill. These bills do nothing to combat the criminals, only to make the actual law 

abiding citizens the criminals. The groups proposing this bill have zero understanding 

of the operation of the firearms or accessories they are even trying to limit or ban. 

Gun violence is not the fault of the firearm. Our focus should be on mental health of 

the citizens.  


